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GSA's Heartland Region awarded one of the first mail presort contracts in the nation for Federal agencies.  The U.S. Postal Service (USPS) required that all government mail be metered.  At the same time, the USPS decided to provide discounts to first class mailers if they would use bar coding and presort their mail prior to delivery to the Post Office.  However, the USPS had certain criteria that mailers had to meet to receive the discount.  

The Region awarded a mail presort contract that ensures that the mail is properly bar coded and presorted without placing any paperwork burdens on tenant agencies.  The existing mail presort contract has saved Federal agencies over $2 million since 1994.

For more information, contact Ms. Sallye Benecke at 816-926-5016 or via e-mail at sallye.benecke@gsa.gov.

